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Title of Report: Correspondence 

Committee 
Report 
Submitted To: 

Corporate Policy and Resources 

Date of Meeting: 22 October 2019 

For Decision or 
For Information 

FOR INFORMATION 

 

Linkage to Council Strategy (2019-23) 

Strategic Theme Leader and Champion 

Outcome Establish key relationships with Government, agencies and 

potential strategic partners 

Lead Officer Director of Corporate Services  

 

Budgetary Considerations 

Cost of Proposal  

Included in Current Year Estimates YES/NO 

Capital/Revenue  

Code  

Staffing Costs  

 

Screening 
Requirements 

Required for new or revised Policies, Plans, Strategies or Service Delivery 
Proposals. 

Section 75 
Screening 
 

Screening Completed:    
 

Yes/No Date: 

EQIA Required and 
Completed:               

Yes/No Date: 

Rural Needs 
Assessment 
(RNA) 

Screening Completed 
 

Yes/No Date:  

RNA Required and 
Completed:          

Yes/No Date: 

Data Protection 
Impact 
Assessment 
(DPIA) 

Screening Completed:          
 

Yes/No Date: 

DPIA Required and 
Completed: 

Yes/No Date: 
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1. Purpose of Report 

 

 The purpose of this report is to present correspondence for Members 

consideration.   

 

2. The following correspondence had been received: 

 

2.1 Northern Ireland Local Government Officers’ Superannuation 

Committee 

 

Correspondence has been received from NILGOSC in respect to the 

consultation on NILGOSC’s Funding Strategy Statement.  The 

consultation period has now ended and the Funding Strategy 

Statement has been finalised.  Circular 08/2019 – Funding Strategy 

Statement attached. 

 

3. Recommendation 

 

 It is recommended that the Corporate Policy and Resources Committee 

note the correspondence.  



 

 

 
Circular 08/2019 

 
30 August 2019 

 
To:  Chief Executives 
 
At: All Employing Authorities 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
NILGOSC Funding Strategy Statement 
 
Further to my previous correspondence with respect to the consultation on NILGOSC’s 
Funding Strategy Statement, please be advised that the consultation period has ended 
and the Funding Strategy Statement has been finalised. 
 
I have attached a copy of the final version of the Funding Strategy Statement.  There have 
been no amendments to the version that was sent to you for consultation.  A summary of 
the consultation responses can be found on NILGOSC’s website at 
http://www.nilgosc.org.uk/consultation. 
 
Now finalised, the Funding Strategy Statement sets out the funding basis that will be 
adopted in respect of the 2019 valuation.   
 
I would like to thank you for your participation in the consultation and if you have any 
queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Maria Bowers 
Finance Manager 

 
Enc 
 

http://www.nilgosc.org.uk/consultation

